
You are invited to
Hazelwood’s Duke

Energy Science Night on
Monday, May 2nd from

5:30-7:00 pm.

Science Night is an opportunity
for you and your child to explore
science together! Hands-on
activities will introduce a range of
science, technology, engineering,
and math topics in a way that is
fun and easy to understand. You
don’t want to miss this chance to
learn together and enjoy making
magnetic paintings, testing stomp rockets, building zip lines, and much

more! Brothers and sisters are also welcome to attend.
When you drop by for Science Night, be sure to visit our
Scholastic Book Fair which will be in
the library.  Food trucks will be in the
parking lot so that you can purchase an
easy dinner or snack.  Feel free to sit in

the cafeteria and enjoy your food with your family and
friends at any time during the event.

Our school’s Duke Energy Science Night is an official
event of the North Carolina Science Festival, a month-long celebration of
science that occurs every spring.

We look forward to seeing you on May 2nd!


